PLEASE Vote NO on these two bills!
Stop SJR22 and SB838 that would allow 16 year olds to vote.

We live in a time where adults, who have the ability to serve their country, and die for it, are not able to
purchase alcohol or tobacco until the age of 21. An adult, at the age of 18 cannot apply for a concealed
handgun license, or purchase anything other than a long gun. It’s absurd to think that allowing teens the
opportunity to play a part in voting, is a good idea. | believe their are better methods to engage our
youth, when it comes to participating in politics. For example, volunteer petitioning, campaign help.
Promoting ideas and moc elections with their peers, through our education system. Please consider a no
vote on these two bills. Thank you very much.
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